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April 27, 2021
Honorable Members of Detroit City Council

Coleman A. Young Municipal Center

2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 1340 

Detroit, MI 48226 

Dear Council Members, 

I am the CEO of Detroit Academy of Arts and Sciences. Our show choir has had the pleasure of performing annually at the Hob Nobble Gobble bash as well as the Parade Company’s Thanksgiving Day parade. It has been a great partnership that has benefitted hundreds of scholars at our school.  The Parade Company’s proposed move to and renovation of the Broadhead facility would be great for our City and the East Detroit/Riverfront community. 

The expansion of their operations will benefit more young people and Detroiters. The site has had many proposed developments that have not come to fruition, however this is a proposal that works great for the site. We are excited about the potential of having the Parade Company just up the road and working closer with our students. 

I am asking for your support in the upcoming City Council hearing regarding the sale of the Broadhead facility to the Parade Company.
Sincerely,

Maurice G. Morton
Maurice G. Morton
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